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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
School Parliament are arranging a coffee morning to help raise money for MacMillan 
Cancer Support, on Friday 30th September. 
 
The coffee morning will commence at 9.00am in the school hall, so you can drop off your 
child and come and have a coffee, cake and chat!!!!   
 
There will be a variety of cakes, coffee and tea to purchase, to help us raise money for 
this worthwhile charity.   
 
It will also be a good opportunity to ‘meet our new Head Teacher’, Mrs Waite.   
 
We are requesting cake donations, so if you are able to, please send in your cakes on 
Thursday. These will be gratefully received by your class teacher.  
 
Thank you very much in advance for your support with this charity. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 
Houghton Regis School Parliament 
 


